
Newsletter 
 

St. Anselm’s Catholic Primary School 14/10/2022 

Dear Parents 

Parents meetings always remind us of how supportive our parents are. The teachers have commented 

on the very positive meetings that they have had with parents so far, and we know that this strong 

partnership between home and school benefits all the children.  

 

It has been a productive half term, with all the children settling in quickly to their new classes, and 

working hard. One of our new drives has been to develop our school values, which have grown from 

our Mission Statement, and are a core part of our behaviour expectations. Thank you to one of our 

parents who has created this wonderful poster of our values for us.  

 

 



Headteacher:  Miss H Elwes                                                                                                     Website: www.stanselms.wandsworth.sch.uk 

                                                                                                                                             Twitter: @stanselms_toot 

Dates 

 

October 

17th School photos 

18th Year 2 and 5 Parent teacher meetings 

19th Reception family learning (phonics) 

21st Year 3 assembly 

         Break up for half term 

31st INSET 

 

November 

1st Term 

       All Saints Mass (Church) 

11th Year 4 assembly 9:30 

15th Open day 

16th Reception parent conferences 

17th e-safety training for parents (R, 1 + 2)  9:00 

18th PTA Christmas market 

24th e-safety training for parents (3, 4, 5 + 6) 9:00 

25th Senior Citizens party 4pm—6pm 

28th Advent Mass 10:00 Parents invited 

 

 

Best wishes 

 

 

Hattie Elwes 

Headteacher 

Thank you to all of you who donated so            

generously to our harvest appeal for The Spires.  

Year 2 led a lovely assembly this morning, remind-

ing us of the importance of the harvest, and of 

thinking of others. 

Some of the girls had a great time at the Girls’ 

Football Festival. Thank you to Mrs Varyawa for 

taking them.  

 

 

 

 

Indeed, the Lord will give what is good, And our land will yield its produce.  Psalm 85:12 

 

Please see our letter 

attached about The 

Friends 

Fund. 

 


